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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
INSET Days 

 
As a reminder to all young people, parents and carers, the school is 
closed on Thursday (10th) and Friday (11th) of next week for staff in-
service days. 
 
 

Christmas Fayre, Saturday 3rd December 

 
Preparations are being put into place for the ‘Harris Academy 
Christmas Fayre’ to be held on Saturday, December the 3rd from 10am-
Midday. In addition to some fabulous festive goodies, barista coffees 
and bacon rolls provided by willing volunteers, we would like to offer a 
stall to any parent and/or company.  There will be no charge for a stall, 
but with the option of making a donation to our Christmas Charity 
appeal available.  The stall can provide anything - a tombola, face 
painting, homemade goodies - whatever you like!  
 
Also, start to spread the word about the event – entry will be free of 
charge! 
 
If possible, it would really help the event organisation if we could have 
notice of interest in hosting a stall by 17th November, by emailing the 
main school email address above. 
 
More details of our Christmas Fayre will be shared with families nearer 
the time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

REMEMBRANCE SERVICE 
Wednesday 9th November 

P7 OPEN EVENING 
Wednesday 9th November   

INSERVICE DAYS 
Thursday 10th & Friday 11th November 

PARENT COUNCIL 
Thursday 17th November 

SENIOR PHASE TRACKING REPORT (2) 

Monday 21st November 

HEAD TEACHER SURGERY 
Monday 28th November, 4-7pm 

S5/6 PARENT / CARER EVENING 

(BIRNAM & CAWDOR) 
Wednesday 30th November 

 
 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
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Halloween Hop 

 
Congratulations to all our S6 young people who attended Thursday evening’s Halloween Hop 
which was a great success. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Many more photos can be viewed at 
https://twitter.com/harrisacdundee/status/1588250424943017990  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://twitter.com/harrisacdundee/status/1588250424943017990
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Youth work Provision – Survey request 

 
Connect Youth have asked us to share a short survey with you, to help them gather information of 
what kind of professional youth work they can provide.  Please consider completing this by clicking 
on the link below: 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/D8LT3WM  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/D8LT3WM

